
   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11 April 2018 
 
To Parents/Caregivers, 
 
This week we have had report of a possible stranger danger incident. The 
situation has been reported to the local police.  
 
Please talk to your child about strangers: 
 

• How they look like normal people  

• They can do clever things to trick children 

• If your child walks to school, encourage them to walk with others, 
report incidents to a trusted adult or teacher and make note of the 
situation 

• Remember it is okay to run and scream, head towards shops and 
busy places and do not play in dark and lonely places 

 
We have also observed a number of students who are not going straight 
home after school and are hanging around Ponsonby Road and Jerovis 
Road. Please ensure your child is going straight home and not hanging 
around areas that place them in an unsafe situation. 
 
Also, please make sure the school has your up to date contact numbers 
and details. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr Nick Wilson 
Principal 
 


